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AP-006-201, Emphasis Name Change from Marketing Research to Consumer Insights and Analytics in the BS in 

Business Administration – Marketing Management Option      2 
 

 

 
 
BACKGROUND:  The International Business and Marketing Department has put 

forward a referral for an emphasis name change from Marketing Research to Consumer 

Insights and Analytics in the BS in Business Administration – Marketing Management 

Option.  This is a revised program, as the requirements are being adjusted to account 

for course name changes and include courses that have already been created and 

approved.  In industry, the field of market research is rebranding itself as providing 

insights and analytics, which recognizes the role of big data/data science.  The name 

change is consistent with the name of the Center for Customer Insights and Digital 

Marketing, which is part of the IBM department and the Analytics and Marketing Insights 

Club (formerly named Market Research Club).  Overall, the change to ‘Consumer 

Insights and Analytics’ aligns better with industry expectations and will convey that 

students are learning up-to-date information and skills that are highly valued in the 

marketplace.  

 

RESOURCES CONSULTED: 
Deans 
Associate Deans 
Department Chairs 
All Faculty 
 
DISCUSSION: 
Before reaching the Academic Programs Committee, this program was reviewed by the 
College Curriculum Committee in the College of Business Administration (CBA), as well 
as the Dean and Associate Deans of CBA and the Office of Academic Programs.  The 
Academic Programs Committee then conducted campus-wide consultation, as well as 
its own review of the program.  No concerns were raised. 
  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

The Academic Programs Committee recommends approval of the emphasis name 
change from Marketing Research to Consumer Insights and Analytics in the BS in 
Business Administration – Marketing Management Option. 


